
 
         What are we learning next week? 
Reading:  What are antonyms?  How do you identify main idea and 

details? 

Math:  How do you add two-digit numbers with regrouping? 

Writing:  Friendly Letter Review 

Social Studies: How are laws made? 

Religion:  Bible Study: What is the difference between the Old and New 

Testaments? 

 

It was another wonderful and very busy week in 
second grade!  The students finished up their 
opinion letter assignment and began learning 
about the concept of addition with regrouping.  
This new math concept is one of the most 
important concepts learned in 2nd grade.  Please 
make sure to review your child’s math homework 
nightly and let me know if you notice any 
significant struggles.  As we look forward to next 
week, please make sure that you have sent in your 
child’s permission slip for the Butterfly field trip 
next Friday.  I wish you all a wonderful long 
weekend.  J 

From the Desk of  
Miss McElfresh 
Friday, January 15, 2016 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
No School 
MLK Day 

January 18 
 

Butterfly Field 
Trip 

January 22 
 

STAR Testing 
January 28 and 

29 
 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

We have scheduled our First Communion 
Parent Meeting for Tuesday, March 22 at 

6:30.  Please mark your calendars and plan 
on at least one parent attending this 

meeting.  We will discuss important items 
regarding preparation for the Sacrament 

of First Communion.   


